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FREE CREATIVE WRITING SESSIONS 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

February is our give back month and you may already be aware of our limited free, maths 

online taster sessions that will be taking place this month. If interested, please click 

https://bit.ly/bgtgivebackfebruary or send an email to info@buddinggems.com. 

 

In addition to that, we would like to offer children in Years 4, 5 and 6 an opportunity to work 

with us on improving their creative writing skills. Your child will be able to attend two, free 

taster sessions on Thursday 15th and 29th February, from 3.15 p.m. – 4.30 p.m. Please note 

that Spaces are very limited and will be offered on a first come, first served basis. To register 

your interest, please click https://bit.ly/bgtcreativewriting_sessions or send an email to 

info@buddinggems.com. 

 

If your child is in another year group and you are interested in creative writing sessions, 

please let us know by clicking this link https://bit.ly/bgtcreativewriting_sessions or by 

sending an email to info@buddinggems.com. 

 

There will be an opportunity to continue with the creative writing sessions after the taster 

days. If you would like to continue, a payment of £15 per session will be required. You are 

not obliged to continue after the taster sessions, although we anticipate that you would love 

to.       

 

We look forward to working in partnership with you. 

Budding Gems Team  
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